
 

 

  

In anticipation of the RPM Project, we are performing structural inspections of the existing structure. 
Work will be performed that may affect your community and create occasional inconveniences. We 
will do our best to minimize the impact of our work and will continue to keep you updated. 
 

48-Hour Notice 
 

Dates: Weekdays 
Monday, August 19 to Friday, August 22, 2019 
 

 
Location:  The alley west of 4208-4364 N. Kenmore Avenue  

 
Work Hours: 8am to 5pm, daily 

 
Work Activity: Wynndalco Performing Structure Inspection 

 
Local Impact: 

 The alley may be closed intermittently during stated work hours. 
 

 Vehicle access to enter/exit garages and parking spaces via the alley 
may be impacted during stated work hours. 

 

 The contractor will maintain garbage and recycling pickup. 
 

 There will be minimal noise impacts. 
 

 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 

mailto:RPM@transitchicago.com

